4/22/2021 Facebook















14 March 2021, San Antonio, Texas

President Christina Lew of the San Antonio - Chinese American Citizens Alliance and President Anwar Tahir of the Asian American Alliance of San Antonio issued the following joint statement to strongly denounce the hateful racist graffiti that was recently sprayed at the Noodle Tree Restaurant in San Antonio, Texas.

"The San Antonio Asian American community stand in unity with our fellow Asian American and support their right and freedom to express their lawful opinions without fear of retribution.

This ugly display of hate and ignorance that was perpetrated on the Noodle Tree Restaurant has no place in San Antonio where the diversity of our community is embraced by our residents. We ask that all San Antonians support a fellow American's right to free speech.

We call for the San Antonio Police Department and the Bexar County Sheriff's Department investigate this hate crime and bring the criminal(s) to face justice. This ignorant act had not only damaged a business, but it also dishonored the distinguished reputation of San Antonio."

Established in 1895, the Chinese American Citizens Alliance is the longest serving Asian American Civil Rights organization. The San Antonio Chapter was chartered in 1955. The primary mission of the Chinese American Citizens Alliance is to "Practice and Defend Chinese American Citizenship." The Asian American Alliance of San Antonio, established in 2015, serves to unite and promote San Antonio's Asian American organizations.

Questions may be directed to: satxlodge8888@gmail.com and aaasa.info@gmail.com.



Asian American Alliance of San Antonio

March 14 ·

San Antonio - Chinese American Citizens Alliance and the Asian American Alliance of San Antonio released a joint statement denouncing the hate crime committed at the Noodle Tree Restaurant. We believe each and every American has the right to free speech without the fear of retribution.





Write a comment...